
MEDIA ADVISORY 

OFFICER INVOLVED SHOOTING 

 

 

Date/Time: March 9, 2018 at 1:10 p.m. 

Location: 5900 West Mulberry Drive 

Officer:    38 year old male, 16 years of service 

Officer:    34 year old male, 10 years of service 

Suspect: 26 year old male 

 

On March 9th, 2018 at 1:10 p.m., Officers responded to a domestic violence call in the 

5900 block of West Mulberry Drive.  The first officer arrived on scene and located the 

couple on the north sidewalk.  As the officer exited his vehicle, the male suspect pointed 

a handgun at him.  The officer fired at the suspect at which time the suspect turned and 

ran eastbound.  A second officer arrived and chased.  The suspect continued to point 

his weapon at both officers as he ran.  The second officer fired his weapon at the 

suspect in an attempt to end the threat. The suspect entered the driveway of a 

residence in the area of 5900 West Mulberry Drive where he again confronted the 

officers.  Both officers fired at the suspect which ended the threat.  The suspect was 

pronounced deceased on scene.  One black semi-automatic gun was recovered.  There 

were no injuries to officers. 

 

Information provided by: 

Sgt. Alan Pfohl 

Public Affairs Bureau 
 


